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No.414/Admin/2023/KSERC 03-04-2023

NOTIFICATION

Kerala State Electricity Regulatory Commission had invited applications
from eligible candidates for the post of Consultant (Public Relations) based on
the Notification No.414/Admin/2023/KSERC, dated: 15-03-2023. The last date
for the receipt of application was on 30-03-2023. KSERC has now decided to
extend the last date for receipt of applications to 15-04-2023. For more details
visit website www.erckerala.org.
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